
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

30 January 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We wrote to you on the 18th September with regards to the Hungerhill School Prom.  May we take this 
opportunity to remind parents/carers that the Prom is an opportunity for students in Year 11 to celebrate their 
time with us. The Prom marks the end of their exams and a very challenging year for students. The Prom is 
both a privilege and a reward, and as such only students who have worked with us along the way will be 
eligible to attend. The criteria for the Prom is as follows; 
 
 

• High/Improved attendance 

• Excellent punctuality 

• Excellent behaviour (please note that although this does not refer to Year 11 only, there is an 
opportunity for students to improve, however the improvement must be significant and sustained.) 

• Wearing full and correct uniform 

• Positive Attitude to Learning  
 
 

We feel it is important as a school, that we recognise those students who attend on a regular basis, are 
punctual and strive to achieve their best on a daily basis. We are aware of students with genuine medical 
conditions and we do take that into account. 
 
Any student who is unsure whether they meet the criteria can speak to Mrs Sumner, KS4 Achievement 
Leader. Students who have already bought tickets or have been told they are eligible to attend and who then 
commit a serious breach of school discipline, or there is a decline in any of the other criteria, will no longer 
be permitted to attend. The cost of their ticket will not be refunded. Eligibility will be reviewed regularly 
throughout Year 11 and final recommendations will be made to the Headteacher, who has the final decision. 
There will be no appeal process. 
 
If parents/carers require any further information they should not hesitate to contact Mrs Sumner, KS4 
Achievement Leader or Mrs Whiteley, Student Support Officer KS4. 
 
We ask that you give this information due consideration and that you bear all of the above in mind when 
purchasing prom related items. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Pond 
Head of School 
Hungerhill School 

 


